
 
 

 

 

 
(Effective 26 February 2024) 
 
 

Important Update Regarding Stopover Surcharges  
 
 
With effect from 26 February 2024, Cathay Pacific will be increasing stopover surcharges to airfares originating 
from Canada to Japan, Korea and Taiwan.  
 
Please refer to GDS for details.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your CX Account Manager. 
Thank you for your continued business and partnership.  
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Cathay Pacific Commercial Sales Team, Americas 
 


